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MemorialMemorialMemorialMemorial 
 

Marie Evans 
 Mr. & Mrs. Rick Galloway 
 Mr. & Mrs. David Nolen 
 Rejoice-Friendship Sunday  
    School Class 
 

Hubert Owen 
 Mr. & Mrs. Rick Galloway 

Christian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian Sympathy 
 

Is extended to the family  
of Marie Evans. 

 

Is extended to the family  
of Don Graves.  

 

Is extended to Mr. Charlie Hall 
in the loss of his wife, Margaret. 

Rev. Mat Alexander ....................................................................  Pastor 
Rev. Woodie Turner .............................................. Minister to Families 
Rev. Nathan Edwards ................................................ Minister of Music 
Miss Lydia Sewell ........... Director of Children’s Ministries & Missions 
Mr. Chris Taunton ................................. Director of Student Ministries 
Mrs. Sharon Reynolds ................................................................ Pianist 
Mrs. Lana Cornutt ................................................................... Organist 

F I R S T  B A P T I S T  C H U R C H  

G A D S D E N  
235 South Fifth Street 
Gadsden, AL 35901 
 256-547-6828  
 www.fbcgadsden.org 

January 20, 2019 

HonorariumHonorariumHonorariumHonorarium    
 

Matthew Vance 
 Rejoice-Friendship Sunday  
    School Class 

Weekly Records  January 13, 2019 

Stewardship Records 
Budget ................................... $13,377.87 
Tithes Received .................... $10,465.03 
Designated ............................. $2,439.00 
Budget to Date ...................... $26,755.74 
Received to Date ................... $24,386.18 

Sunday School 
Enrollment .................................... 298 
Attendance 
     Members .................................... 140 
     Visitors........................................... 3 
     Total Attendance ....................... 143 

Worship 
     Attendance ................................ 145 
     Kids Worship ...............................32 
     Total Attendance ....................... 177 

 

FBC GOAL:              $18,000.00     

GIVEN TO DATE:     $14,597.45 

 

WMU Mission ProjectsWMU Mission ProjectsWMU Mission ProjectsWMU Mission Projects    
 

• EBA Mission Center 
       Staple Foods & Clothing 
  

• BCM Luncheon  
Wednesday, January 23 

11:00 am 

Upcoming EventsUpcoming EventsUpcoming EventsUpcoming Events    
 

January 18 
Dental Clinic 

 

January 21 
Office Closed for MLK Day 

 

January 23 
WMU - BCM Luncheon 

 

January 27 
KidMin Kickoff Training 

 

February 6 
Training U Begins 

 

February 7 
Finance Committee Meeting 

 

February 10 
Deacons Meeting 

Valentine’s Lunch & Auction 
 

February 13 
Business Meeting 

 

February 14 
Backpack Delivery 

 

February 15 
Dental Clinic 

 

March 7 
Finance Committee Meeting 

 

March 14 
Backpack Delivery 

 

March 15 
Dental Clinic 

 

March 18 - 20 
Revival with Clint Presley 

 

March 23 - 30 
Honduras Mission Trip 

 
 
 
 
 
 

2018 Contribution  
Statements have been 
mailed.  If you do not  

receive yours, please call 
Becki in the church office. 



Guests: We are glad you are worshiping 
with us today! Please fill out the   

information card and place it in the  
offering plate when it is passed. 

 

GUEST INFORMATION 
 
 

________________ 
Name 
 

________________ 
Email address 
 

________________ 
Other Contact Info 
 

Prayer Requests 
________________
________________
________________
________________
________________
________________
________________
________________
________________
________________
________________ 
________________

At the close of the service we invite you 
to the Welcome Center to meet our  
pastor and his wife and receive a  

small gift we have for you. 

Sunday, January 20 
9:15 am  Sunday School 
10:30 am                         Morning Worship 
8:00 pm   Rebroadcast* 
 *Comcast Channel 5  

Monday, January 21 
Church closed to observe holiday 
 

Tuesday, January 22 
6:30 am  Men’s Prayer Group 
 

Wednesday, January 23 
8:00 am  Ladies Exercise 
11:00 am                WMU/BCM Luncheon 
5:00 pm  Supper 

Baked Chicken, Green Beans 
Macaroni & Cheese 

 Salad & Dessert 
6:00 pm  Prayer Meeting
  Youth, Children & 
  Preschool Activities 
6:20 pm  Adult Handbells 
7:00 pm                 Adult Choir Rehearsal 
 

Friday, January 25 
8:00 am  Ladies Exercise 

 

PRESCHOOL VOLUNTEERS 
Anona Aderholdt, Diane Causey,  

Kristie Erwin, Peggy Higgins,  
Vickie Miller 

 

KIDS WORSHIP VOLUNTEERS 
Eugenia Cunningham, Misty Walker 

P.R., Amy & Cooper Hill, Lydia Sewell 
 

SECURITY 
Brant Haynie & Brian Harbison 

 

TV MINISTRY 
Matt Ganshaw, Matt Jackson,  

Chris Alexander, Kay Moore, Allen Ray 

Prelude  Mrs. Lana Cornutt 
 
Call to Worship 425   “He Keeps Me Singing” SWEETEST NAME 
 stanzas 1, 3, & 5 
 
Welcome                                                 Mr. Chris Taunton 
  Student Ministry Director 
   
Reading from the Psalms from Psalm 96  
  
Hymn 16 “O Worship the King” LYONS 
  
Responsive Reading 1 “God the Father” 
 Psalm 23 
 
Choral Reflection “Like a Mother with her Children” UNENDING PRAISE 
 Sanctuary Choir 
 
Hymn 66 “Day by Day” BLOTT EN DAG  
 
Pastoral Prayer  Rev. Woodie Turner  
  Minister to Families 
 
Choral Worship “Almighty, Unchangeable God” Berry 
 Sanctuary Choir 
 
Hymn 405 “Have Faith in God” MUSKOGEE 

 On the final stanza, children are invited to FirstKids Worship 
 
Message                   “Spiritual Amnesia and Its Causes”   Rev. Woodie Turner  
 Mark 6:30-44; 8:1-21         
 page 1159 in pew Bible 
  
Invitation Hymn 411     “’Tis So Sweet to Trust in Jesus” TRUST IN JESUS 
 
Announcements and Offertory Prayer  Rev. Nathan Edwards 
  Minister of Music 
 
Offertory  Mrs. Sharon Reynolds 
 
Congregational Benediction 253  
 “Doxology” OLD 100TH 

   

Praise God from whom all blessings flow;  
Praise Him all creatures here below; 
Praise Him above ye heavenly host;  
Praise Father, Son, and Holy Ghost.   

Amen. 
 
Postlude  Mrs. Lana Cornutt 
 

 

fbcguest 
PW: firstlovesgadsden 

Sunday, January 20, 2019             10:30 am  KidMin Kickoff 
 

    For ALL volunteers in Preschool & Children’s Dept. 
    Sunday, January 27       

         We ask that anyone who is currently serving or plans to serve   
          in our children’s ministry in 2019 attend this annual training event.  
           A catered meal will be served in the Fellowship Hall immediately 

            following the morning worship service. 
 

Please contact the church office if you are unable to attend. 

It’s almost AUCTION TIME! 
 

Be thinking about what you want 
to auction and saving your  

pennies to buy.  
Donations for meal will be accepted. 

 

Please bring handmade/homemade items 
to be auctioned.  

 

Be creative as you decide what to  
donate!   

(Services, Trips, Homemade Items,  
Jellies, Meals, Desserts, etc.) 

 

All proceeds will go toward FBC 
Mission Ministries. 

 
Items for auction will be taken on the day of the event.   

However, we encourage you to call the church office before that time so 
that we may properly prepare. We are now receiving  
non-perishable items in the church office for the event. 

Please be in  
prayer for  

Pastor Mat & 
Whitney  

Alexander 
and  

Ben & Jessica Ponder as they  
minister in Portland, Oregon this 

weekend.  They will be meeting with 
church planters about a  

possible ministry partnership. 

MARCH 23 - 30 
 
 

Lydia Sewell, along with  
Drs. Brant & Katie Haynie will be 

traveling to Honduras.  
 

This trip will 
include  
meeting  
spiritual 

needs as well 
as medical. 

NORTH AMERICAN              
MISSIONS 

INTERNATIONAL  
MISSIONS 


